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HARYANA PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT(BUILDING & ROADS) BRANCH,

smecssps  Narnaul@hry.nic.in

To

The Principal,

Indus Valley Public School,
Village Dongra Ahir,
District Mohindergarh.

Memo No. A OLS Dated: 20-03-2 4-

Subject: School safety certificate of Indus Valley Public School, Dongra Ahir
in Mohindergarh District.

Ref. Your letter No. Nil dated 04.03.2024

In this connection, it is intimated that the school building of Vally Public
School Dongra Ahir in Mohindergarh District has been inspected by S.D.E. in-charge in
presence of Schoel Staff. The School authority stated that the building was constrcted
as per building norms code and structural drawings. It is further stated that the school
building has not been constructed under the supervision of PWD (B&R) Department.
By visual inspection, the building presently seems safe for school purpose. This

certificate is not valid for any legal consequesnces. The building safety certificate 1s

valid up to 31.03.2025.

—

DA/NIl Execmgiﬁ ngineer

Endst. No. | Dated:

A copy of above is forwarded to the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provl. Sub Divn.
No. I, PWD B&R Br., Narnaul for information and necessary action w.r.t this office
letter Endst. No. 290 dated 11.03.2024.

)

DA/NIil Executive Engineer
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